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Parent/Carers of year 12 Students
7th May 2013

Dear Parent or Carer

The Exam Season at Tallis and how it works

We write for three reasons: to thank you for supporting your son or daughter through their time at Thomas Tallis, to give you some key dates, and to clarify expectations and procedures for the exam season that is now beginning.  Thank you for all you have done to help your child succeed – please continue to support and, if necessary nag, your child to reach their full potential. We are sure we do not need to remind you how vital final preparations are in achieving success. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you need any further support or advice. 

Exam Timetables

Personalised timetables have now been printed and will be distributed by tutors at the start of the week commencing Tuesday 7th May.  If your son or daughter is expecting to take examinations but does not seem to have been entered for them, please raise the matter with your child’s teachers as soon as possible so that we can resolve the problem.

Exam Leave
The school’s policy is simple: there is none. This is because the exam season is prolonged and in our view it is better for students to continue attending classes in between exam sessions. Students may have the morning off for an afternoon exam and the afternoon off the day before for a morning exam, that is all.

Exam start times and warm-ups

All morning exams begin at 8.50 sharp but there will be exam warm-ups at 8.30 before each exam.  Subject teachers will inform students about the warm-ups and there will also be a timetable in each tutor room.

All afternoon exams begin at 13.30 sharp but there will be exam warm-ups at 13.15.

Exam clashes

If your child has examinations that clash, we will have planned for this and you will receive a separate letter about what to do.

Exam equipment
Please ensure your child has the correct equipment for each exam: clear pencil case, at least one BLACK pen (cannot be blue), pencil, sharpener, rubber, ruler, calculator if maths/science.

A2 courses

These begin immediately after the AS exam session finishes. Please take especial note that:

We do not let any students ‘drop’ courses until September when outcomes are known.  Attendance to all timetabled lessons is compulsory until the end of the year.  Many many times students have stopped attending lessons for a subject only to realise that they do wish to continue it in September and this will not be possible if they miss six weeks of teaching and a six week break when the first draft of much coursework can be completed!

Progression Week

Tallis’s HE Progression week this year is the 26th-28th June.  During the week amongst other things we register all students for UCAS and it is absolutely vital that your child attends – they won’t be going to university otherwise!  We also examine apprenticeships, art colleges, employment in a very intense way during the week.

Yours sincerely
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Jenny Bax 





Ashley Tomlin

Pastoral Leader, Year 12



Director of Sixth Form
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